

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R F D #2,
Walnutport, Pennsylvania.

Dear Kermit:

We are pleased to verify your reception of our special program for the National Radio Club 15 February 1953.

Your letter is unusually interesting and detailed, and your kind comments on the quality of our signal are especially appreciated.

Ralph Anderson and I were happy to be able to put on this show for the NRC, and we hope that the members will find satisfaction in adding another Arizona "veri" to their files.

A full report will be made to the NRC in the very near future.

Sincerely,

Roland R. Wiseman, Chief Engineer